
Dear applicants, 
 
Thank you for visiting Yale today. We hope you enjoyed your visit as much as we enjoyed 
meeting you. 
 
As mentioned, we have joined several peer programs in supporting a policy upholding high 
standards of integrity in post-interview communications. You can read about that policy here:  
 
https://medicine.yale.edu/intmed/residency/traditional/interview/statement-match-integrity/ 
 
We will also be adhering to the APDIM Guidelines for Post-Interview Communication and 
Second Looks, which you can read about here:  
 
https://www.im.org/resources/ume-gme-program-resources/post-interview-guidelines 
 
We do not expect or require you to communicate with us, but please feel free to reach out if 
questions arise. In addition, residents on the Yale Welcoming Committee are always available to 
help: YaleWelcome@gmail.com   
 
You are an incredibly talented group of applicants and will do marvelously in the match. We 
wish you all the best and hope to see many of you next June. 
 
Yours, 
Mark 
 
Mark D. Siegel, MD 
Professor of Medicine 
Program Director 
Yale Traditional Internal Medicine Residency 
 


